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Suite 1.2A 
Richmond Centre 

174-206 Main Road 
Plumstead 

7800 
 

P.O Box 238 
Plumstead, 7801 

 
TEL: (021) 762-3050 

FAX: 086 6657430 
E-MAIL: info@chand.co.za 
Website:      www.chand.co.za 

 

 

 

 

To: Registered Interested and Affected Parties 

 

NOTIFICATION FOR THE PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT OF A LIQUIFIED PETROLEUM GAS (LPG) TO POWER 

FACILITY, OVERHEAD ELECTRICITY TRANSMISSION LINE AND ASSOCIATED PIPELINE INFRASTRUCTURE 

ACROSS VARIOUS FARM PORTIONS, SALDANHA.:  WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION FOR ENVIRONMENTAL 

AUTHORISATION 

 

DEFF Post-application REF: 14/12/16/3/3/2/2040 

 

 

Date: 1 February 2021 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

  
As you are aware, Assegai embarked on an Environmental Application for the abovementioned facility 

in Saldanha.  The Draft Scoping Report 2A was circulated for public review from 28 November 2020 – 18 

January 2021.  

 

This notification serves to advise you that the Applicant has instructed the environmental team to 

withdraw the application for Environmental Authorisation for this proposed project.  As such, there will 

be no further interaction on this application. 

 

Thank you for your participation and valued inputs during the process.   

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Sadia Chand 

Chand Environmental Consultants 

 

 


